
1

Donna Conkling

From: Kay Eisenman <kay.eisenman@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2021 9:00 AM

To: Mayor; Trustee Crandall; Clerk's Department

Cc: Madelaine Eppenstein

Subject: Leaf Mulching 

CAUTION: External sender. 

 

This is a note to support my long held interest and advocacy for leaf mulching. Years ago as chair of the Conservation 

Advisory Council I and the committee advised the BOT that this was the best way to handle our leaf collection in the fall. 

We sponsored seminars and workshops as well as demonstrations of how this would work and we are now beginning to 

see a buy in from the community at large. 

This is something that is not only environmentally justified but will also be fiscally responsible. As a member of the board 

of FOSP I strongly recommend a leaf mulching approach for the Village and hope that this will finally be put into 

practice. 

 

Kay Eisenman 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


